
   
      March 25, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

The fourth quarter is in full swing and the 2020-21 school year is moving quickly!  Report cards are 

available today on OptionC.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher. 

 

Next Wednesday, March 31, the eighth-grade class will be praying and presenting Living Stations of 

the Cross.  These Stations of the Cross will be live streamed through the parish website.  Please join us 

at 1:00 to pray the Stations of the Cross. 

 

Thank you to the families who have returned their registration forms for the 2021-22 school year.  If 

you have not returned your registration forms, would you please do so as soon as possible?  As we plan 

for the next school year, registrations received timely are very much appreciated!.   
 

We have posted several open positions on the Diocesan Website – Part time Music/Band, Part time 

Computer and Part time Nurse.  If you know anyone who might be interested in these positions, please 

have them contact me or check the website at www.diobelle.org for more information. 

 

INVEST in KIDS ACT helps Holy Childhood School families and students.  Thanks to parents 

and parishioners, we met our match!  Thank you to each donor for your generosity!  Your 

donation doubled as we will receive the $30,000.00 challenge match. 

 

This school year, we used one teacher remote planning day and one remote learning day due to 

inclement weather.  Therefore, we will not need to extend the school year past the original “last day” 

of Friday May 22.  Several classes do finish early: 

-Preschool 3 year old  and 8th grade last day is Tuesday, May 18 

-Preschool 4 year old and Kindergarten last day is Wednesday, May 19 

-Grades 1-7 is Friday May 21 

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff, we wish you many blessings and peace as we walk through Holy 

Week, and ultimately rejoice in the resurrection of Our Lord, Jesus Christ.  Happy Easter! 

 

 

Blessings, 

 

 

Claudia J. Dougherty, M.A., Ed.S. 

Principal 

 

 

http://www.diobelle.org/


Calendar: 

Wed, March 31  Living Stations – 1:00 p.m. (will be live streamed from church) 
Thur. April 1- Apr 5 Easter Break.   
April 6   Classes resume 

 
News from the NURSE 
Dear Parents of grades Kindergarten, 2nd , and 6th    

 Just sending out a reminder, as the year is flying quickly, be sure to get your child scheduled for their 

dental appointments.  It is a State of Illinois requirement and the form will be due in May of 2021. If 

your child has a current one on file, as they are good for 18 months, no further action is 

needed.  Appointments will still be hard to obtain due to the pandemic, so please schedule early. Thank 

you for your cooperation with this matter.  

 

 

 

END OF YEAR LIBRARY RAFFLE- We made it!! Our students have been reading all 

year trying to earn BINGO rewards, and we’re ready to step up the game. This year we 

will have a raffle, book give away, and items to “purchase” with Reading Count points. 

The catch- students MUST EARN POINTS TO PLAY!! Find the Reading Counts 

program through the HMH website  to take tests and earn points. Cumulative points will 

be used for the end of year store. EVERY READER WINS A PRIZE- DON’T MISS 

OUT!! Raffle will be held May 11, 2021.    Here’s the Reading Counts 

link  http://remote.holychildhoodschool.com:55880/slms/StudentAccess      GOOD LUCK!! 
 

 

SCRIPS  
Scrips gift cards may be purchased in the school office. 
 
 

LUNCH MENU CHANGES 
Friday, March 26 Grill Cheese or PBJ 
 
 

LOST AND FOUND- If any of these items belong to your family, please email me and I 

will send them home.  If none are claimed, they will be donated to a charity. 
 
Adult glasses found on parking lot – black frame 
Blue Lands End sweater – size S/P 
Blue HCS Fleece – Timberline ¼ zib 
Red Underarmor – full zip hoodie – Size Y small 
Gray Nike full Zip hoodie Size L 
 

 

http://remote.holychildhoodschool.com:55880/slms/StudentAccess

